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Oregon has a population with diverse perspectives and backgrounds, and public 

school students deserve to access materials that not only reflect their own 

circumstances, but those of others in their communities. This legislation provides 

clarification to the anti-discrimination law and encourages schools to use materials 

that do not ignore the place of under-represented peoples in American history. It is 

not indoctrination to note that people exist and have made historic contributions to 

the progress we have made as a society. 


